

The Vale Primary Academy Ferrybridge Road, Knottingley, WF11 8JF T: 01977 722485

W: www.thevpacademy.org.uk E: info@thevpacademy.org.uk Head of Academy: Andrew Yeomans

...Changing lives

Monday 12 th June 2017
Dear Parents,
Residential Visit to Robinwood – November 2017
Once again we are again planning a two-night residential visit for our Y6 pupils, at the Robinwood Activity Centre near Todmorden.
So that you can learn all about the visit I have planned a meeting, straight after school, on Tuesday 27 th June in the Y6 classroom.
I hope you can attend the meeting but if not please have a look at the Robinwood website.
Please fill in the slip below and return it to me by Friday 23 rd June.
Yours sincerely,
S Taylor Y6 Class Teacher
Residential Visit to Robinwood – November 2017
I am interested in my child taking part in the residential visit.
I can/cannot attend the meeting on Tuesday 27 th June. (Please delete)
Signature of parent Please print name